Nation Brands Index: 2022 report for
Northern Ireland

The Executive 0ffice today published the ‘Anholt Ipsos Nation Brands Index:
2022 report for Northern Ireland’

A Respect Index for Northern Ireland
(as measured by the Everyday
Discrimination Scale): 2016 — 2021

This report presents data on the Respect Index, which measures perceptions of
discrimination experienced by individuals in their daily lives. This report
brings together data from six years: 2016 — 2021.

DAERA publishes Farm Business Data
2022

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
announced publication of the ‘Farm Business Data 2022’ farm planning
handbook.

Extension of the appointments of the
Chair and Board Members of the
Community Relations Council

The Executive Office has announced the extension of the appointments of the
Chair and Members of the Community Relations Council (CRC). The Chair and
Members were originally appointed for a three-year period from 31 May 2019.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/nation-brands-index-2022-report-northern-ireland
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/nation-brands-index-2022-report-northern-ireland
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/respect-index-northern-ireland-measured-by-everyday-discrimination-scale-2016-2021
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/respect-index-northern-ireland-measured-by-everyday-discrimination-scale-2016-2021
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/respect-index-northern-ireland-measured-by-everyday-discrimination-scale-2016-2021
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/daera-publishes-farm-business-data-2022
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/daera-publishes-farm-business-data-2022
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointments-chair-and-board-members-community-relations-council
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointments-chair-and-board-members-community-relations-council
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointments-chair-and-board-members-community-relations-council

This was subsequently extended to 30 November 2022.

Department of Health statement

The Department of Health welcomes the statement today from Northern Ireland’s
Health and Social Care Trusts on steps being taken to mitigate service
pressures.
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